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Disabilities Commission 

 

 

February 8, 2024 

 

 

Re: Letter of Support for LGBTQ Safe Haven Ordinance 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mayor and Members of City Council: 

 

The Disabilities Commission is offering a written statement of support for the approval of the 

Sanctuary City ordinance. The Disabilities Commission supports a person's right to make 

independent decisions regarding their own physical and mental healthcare services. Further, 

the Disabilities Commission supports that each person should have access to these evidence 

based healthcare services that are supported by medical entities including but not limited to 

the American Medical Association. 

 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

        Dr. Jacque Sample 

        Chair, Disabilities Commission 
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